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President’s Message 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful and blessed Thanksgiving Holiday with family and friends!  We have so much 
to be thankful for!  As you all are aware, this is my last year as President, and as it comes to a close, I would like 
to thank all of our Officers and Members for your unwavering support. As I have said before, you are the founda-
tion to our success! This is your Chapter! Although we have had some extremely challenging and difficult times, 
it has allowed new opportunities for connection and engagement. Our Chapter has stayed strong, engaged, and 
continued to support each other.  Thank you again for all that you do and have done!  Our Chapter would not be 
where we are without you! 

 

Our final chapter meeting for 2021 will be held on Wednesday, December 8th at the Pirates House.  We have 
elected new Officers for the 2022-2023 term and will have the Installation of our new Elected Officers at our 
meeting, which will be conducted by Joe Tommie, one of our ambassadors in our region.  Our new Officers are 
displayed in this newsletter.  Congratulations to all of our newly elected Officers and I wish them much success! 
 
For those who would like to participate, our Chapter will be collecting toys again this year for Toys for Tots and 
are asking each participant to bring two (2) new, unwrapped toys to the meeting, one for a girl and one for a 
boy.   
 
As information, for those who would like to participate, Wreaths across America will be holding a Warriors Walk 
at Fort Stewart on Saturday, December 18, 2021 at Noon. This event is to help us remember and honor the fall-
en heroes of the 3rd Infantry Division.  Each and every soldier memorialized on Warriors Walk will be hon-
ored.  This is an excellent opportunity for members of our chapter to come together for this great cause.  
  
Also, our Coastal Georgia Chapter Officers have been working on changing our logo in an effort to meet NIGP 
requirements! You will see the new logo displayed in this newsletter.  Thank you all who made this happen so 
quickly! 
 
As we transition with our new 2022-2023 Officers, please continue to support them and stay engaged.  Member 
engagement is extremely important. I encourage you to stay connected with our Chapter and look forward to 
your participation now and in the future.  

 

I sincerely appreciate our Officers and members and look forward to seeing you at our December meeting.  I 
hope you all have an amazing holiday season.  Happy Holidays, Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year! 

 

Ginger Adkinson, CPPB  

President, NIGP Coastal Georgia Chapter  
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Newly Elected Officers 
2022-2023 Term  

 President Sabrina Scales –SCCPSS 

 

 Vice President Cory Miller– City of Savannah 

 

 Treasurer Lisa Lansford– GA Ports Authority 

 

 Secretary Andrea Bossart City of Savannah 

 

 Professional Development Lakisha Mitchell-Savannah Airport Commission 

 

 Communication Officer Lori Holdorf– Chatham County  

 
 COASTAL GEORGIA NIGP CHAPTER CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON  

The Pirate's House   20 E. Broad Street  

Savannah, GA 31401      

  Wednesday, December 8, 2021  

  11:30am – 1:30pm  

 


